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SLSS SciHealth Alliance is hosting our first seminar/workshop featuring Dr. Joseph Lam, a paediatric
dermatologist who works as a Clinical Associate Professor of Pediatrics at the BC Children's Hospital and
an Associate Member of the Department of Dermatology and Skin Sciences at the University of British
Columbia. He will be presenting about his career on Tuesday, February 18th during lunch in room 702!
Come by and don’t miss out on this amazing opportunity! 

Calling all First Peoples students! Have you ever wondered what it would be like to sleep in a longhouse?
Are you interested in journeying through time to participate in Indigenous cultural activities? Join us on
Thursday February 6th at 9:20am in room 502 for an information session to learn more about an amazing
overnight field trip in June 2025! 

Drama Club: We are about to start work on the spring play! It is Jenny Xin’s “Gaps of Sunlight” – a play
about a group of friends coming of age in the 1980’s. If you are interested in acting in the play, we will be
holding auditions next week on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday at lunch. Sign up for the day that suits
you and take an audition sheet to memorize and present. And If you are interested in working backstage,
let Ms. Kosar know. 

Music: Forms are now available for our Maple Lane Concert. Lunch Band is now starting up on
Wednesdays in the music room. 

Attention to all students wanting to try-out for BADMINTON this year. An info session will be held at the
BEGINNING of LUNCH on Wednesday Feb 5th in Rm 408. Those who want to be team managers must
attend the info session as well. 

Hi SLSS Staff and Students! Its the moment you’ve been waiting for. BuRrr Day is finally here with a
friendly school-wide challenge to boost energy awareness while staying cozy. This district-wide event, led
by the Eco-Team, aims to reduce energy consumption while keeping spirits high. Friday, February 7th, the
heat will be lowered by two degrees! Stay warm by rocking your coziest sweaters, scarves, and winter
gear. 

Attention Grade 8 Students: Program Planning Support Sessions are mandatory for all Grade 8 students
and scheduled for February 5th and 6th in the Gilbert Lounge and in the Computer Labs - Room 601 (Lab
#1) and 602 (Lab #2). Each session will be 30-40 minutes in length. Please check your email for the date
and time that you are scheduled to attend. Looking forward to supporting you as you select your courses
for next year. If you cannot attend your scheduled time, please see your counsellor for additional support.
Thank you! 

Grade 11 students interested in taking AP English next year — Application forms are out and available for
pickup outside Ms. McBurney's room (404). Interested applicants should fill out a form and give it to their
English 11 teacher to complete. All AP English applications are due no later than March 3, 2025. 


